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Melny kovyc h, Andrew (PSC) 

From: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 

Sent: 
To: 

Subject: your comments in case 2009-00549 - Louisville Gas & Electric Co. rates 
Dear Mr. Jessie: 

Saturday, March 06, 2010 11116 AM 

Thank you for your comments regarding the rate increase proposed by Louisville Gas & Electric 
Co. Your comments will be placed into the case file for the Commission’s review as it considers 
this matter. As you noted, the case number in this matter is 2009-00549. Please cite it in any 
future correspondence regarding this case so that your comments may be readily directed to the 
case file. 

’Thank you again for your interest. 

Andrew Melnykovych 
Director of Communications 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
502-564-3940 ~ 2 0 8  

----- Original Message----- 
From: PSC - Public Information Officer 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 8:44 PM 
To: Melnykovych, Andrew (PSC) 
Subject: FW: RATE HIKE FOR LGE CASE NO. 2009-00549 

__________________-_- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
From: REDACTED REDACTED 
Sent: Friday, March 05, 2010 8:43:33 PM 
To:  PSC - Public Information Officer 
Subject: RATE HIKE FOR LGE CASE NO. 2009-00549 
Auto forwarded by a Rule 

I think its ridicules. The ky puplic service commision should not even 
consider granting a hike LGE. NO one to my knowledge was compensated in anyway 
for wind or snow damage. Business and employees alike. Employers lost 
production.Employees lost wages due to the weather. Everyone lost money in 
some way or another. If anything LGE should be chastised for cutting their 
workforce down to less than half of what it was ten years 
ago. 

Jessie 

3/8/20 1 0 


